
GPD asking for help finding missing juvenile 

Written by gallupsun
Thursday, 06 October 2022 08:43

The Gallup Police Department is asking for assistance from the public in locating Leilani Garcia,
14, of Gallup.  She is 5’5" and 100 pounds. She has brown eyes and shoulder length brown
hair. 

  

 She was last seen on Oct. 4, at the Fairfield Inn located at 3510 East U.S. Hwy. 66.  She was
last seen wearing maroon leggings and a black jacket.  She is believed to be in the Gallup area;
however, her method and direction of travel are not known. 

  

Anyone with information on the whereabouts of Leilani Garcia is asked to contact the Gallup
Police Department at (505) 722-2231 or dial 911.
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